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October, 2016 

MPLA Activities 

  Submitted news for the MPLA Newsletter. 

 Submitted article to NDLA Good Stuff  

  Attended NDLA in Dickinson 

 Set up MPLA display  

 Send winning names for free MPLA Membership to the executive secretary 

 Took part in the MPLA focus group for state reps 

NDLA Activities 

 Leslee Gunderson  is the incoming President for NDLA 

 The Association is gearing up for the upcoming Legislative session 

 Membership will be voting on a dues increase soon.  It was discussed at the conference 

in Dickinson 

 Greta Guck and Wendy Wendt were named co-librarians of the year 

North Dakota Library Activities 

  The North Dakota State Library recently started circulating its periodicals to the public.     
Periodicals will circulate for 4 weeks. 

 Over 50,000 young people from across the country wrote letters for Letters about 
Literature contest.  10 young people from across the state were awarded certificates 
from the State Library. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Paulette Nelson 

NDLA Representative 

 


